
1. September 1988

£ /

This is to acknowledge your letter dated
15 September 1988 to the Secretary of State for 
Northern Ireland regarding the Anglo-Irish 
Agreement.

Dr J Alderdice
The Alliance Party for
Northern Ireland

88 University Street
BELFAST
BT7 1HE

G BAXTER
Secretary of State's 
Private Office

Northern Ireland Office
Stormont Castle 
Belfast BT4 3ST 
Telephone Belfast 63011

A reply will be forwarded to you as soon as 
possible.


